
 
 
  

WENTZVILLE RIV SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Accepting Sealed Bids for: 

“DISTRICT VEHICLE PURCHASES” 
Bid Due & Public Opening on October 21, 2019 @ 1:00 PM CST 

280 Interstate Drive – Wentzville, 63385 
For Bid Information contact 

 Tara Thater: tharatater@wsdr4.org  
Or Dewayne Kitson: charleskitson@wsdr4.org 
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